KUWAA MISSION PRAYER LETTER, May 2010

We offer prayers of thanksgiving for the work that we accomplished this year!

My feet have not yet touched the ground after my return from Liberia where we
installed 2 new wells and repaired 4. There is another new well in progress right now, which
will bring the total to 7 villages with improved drinking water accessibility. What a beautiful
thing to help people with such a fundamental need as drinking water!

Even more important than the well work were the connections that we established
with the Kuwaa People. They had felt that they were a forgotten people, as they have had no
assistance since the war devastated their lives and their livelihoods. They are truly struggling
to survive.

Living with the people in the village was an incredible experience. The people were
so welcoming to me. | made a real connection with Seikou, a boy in Lowuma, where | stayed
for 3 weeks. They welcomed me into their family, and | felt so loved! The people will always
remain in my heart. | am so thankful that | had this opportunity.

This small stream was providing water for a
village of 500 people. Now they have a
well!

The villagers helped with the work, by
hauling sand and gravel from the nearby
stream. Young and old alike participated.

Below is a photo of the well crew. We constructed cement culverts on site to case
the wells. All of the work was done manually, as they don’t have any electricity.
They dug the wells by hand to 35 ft.

This prayer letter was written by Cindy Ellis, who recently returned from Liberia after 3 month
volunteer stint. She is a newly appointed Kuwaa Mission Board member. See more of her photos
at www.cindyskuwaatrip.blogspot.com.

For more information look up www.kuwaamission.org or revdrthompson@kuwaamission.org or
djensen@kuwaamission.org




